

Ennis Educate Together

Equality · Diversity · Respect

(065)6820070 info@eetns.ie

BOM Agreed Report October 7th 2020

The Principal, David Quinn thanked the parents for their co-operation with the New Covid Measures with the aim of keeping everyone safe.

He also thanked the parents for their support around the new parking arrangements while the fence is being installed. We look forward to having a lovely secure site.

Having the parents' email addresses will be really useful for communication, newsletters, forms etc

Teaching and learning continues with many interesting activities eg: Maths Whizz, Guided Reading, Zoom Art, Literacy Lift Off and Phonological Awareness.

Onwards and upwards!